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We are pleased to offer free enrolment into the Apprenticeship            
in Primary Care Practice Assistance Programme valued at 
$2,000 (inc gst) from 1 August 2024 to 31 October 2024.

The Primary Care Practice Assistance apprenticeship is a 20-month 
work-based programme designed to support an apprentice to 
develop skills, knowledge and behaviours required to contribute to                       
the effective operation of a primary care practice.

The programme supports the apprentice to perform clinical tasks 
under the direction and delegation of a health professional and 
perform administrative tasks to contribute to the effective functioning 
of primary care and quality systems. 

More information about the PCPA Apprenticeship programme is 
available on the Careerforce website: careerforce.org.nz

Free enrolment is available for enrolments in the programme                
received via the Apprenticeship Training Agreements on or before          
31 October 2024.

Applications for free enrolments cannot be considered if the applicant 
is already funded by other agencies, or is in receipt of other grants 
from any other organisation for the activity the application relates to.
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